
HOLLINS ROYALS 

vs 

Countryside Cougars 

Thursday, September 10th at 7 p.m. 

At Countryside High School 
 

Tickets can only be purchased online.  Click on the link below 

to purchase a ticket. 

https://gofan.co/app/events/98751 

 

OR 

Watch the game on your phone, tablet, computer, etc. in the 

privacy of your home!  For unlimited access to live and on 

demand content from the NFHS Network, fans can visit 

NFHSnetwork.com, search for their desired school, Hollins 

High School and subscribe. There is a Monthly Pass for $10.99 

a month which can be cancelled at any time. There is also a 

$69.99-yearly pass that is billed for 12 months at $5.83 

monthly. 

https://gofan.co/app/events/98751

